
From: Ed Van Miltenburg   
Sent: January-07-13 2:10 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Ed Van Miltenburg; nicole.geneau@nexteraenergy.com 
Subject: Observer status EB-2012-0442 
 
Please use this letter as my request as observer status for Varna Wind Inc. - Notice of Leave to Construct 
Transmission Facilities in Huron County.  Board File No. EB-2012-0442 
  
I am a resident of Centennial Road which will be affected by the proposed route.  After reading about the 
process in the local paper on January 2, 2013 I am making my submission for observer status. 
I have learned more from this 423 page application document than I have learned in the last year from 
Next Era. 
To this date I still do not know the exact route that they are planning. 
I am hoping by observing the OEB process, I can learn more about the Next Era company and their 
vague intentions. 
  
Sue Anne Van Miltenburg 
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